
     
   

 

A Random Walk through Mathematics and 
Computing Science (2016) 

 

A series of public lectures organised by 
Computing Science and Mathematics, 

University of Stirling 

Thursdays at 7pm 

3rd March 

Counting on the fingers of one hand – Donald Smith 

17th March  

Weighing up the options: finding the right solution when lots of things matter. 

Dr Sandy Brownlee 

31st March 

Zero: the history of an unappreciated number – Dr Anthony O’Hare 

14th April  

The incredible shrinking computer: computer hardware from relays to   

14 nanometre transistors – Prof Leslie Smith 

28th April  

Real life games and how to win them – Prof Rachel Norman 

12th May 

Memories are made of this: how the brain stores and recalls information. 

Prof Bruce Graham 

26th May  

e – a Cinderella in the family of numbers – Prof Adam Kleczkowski 

 
 
Time: 7pm (for approximately an hour) 
Venue: Lecture Theatre B4, Cottrell Building, University of Stirling  
All welcome – no need to book. 
 
Further information: http://www.maths.stir.ac.uk/lectures  
 
or e-mail: gemma@cs.stir.ac.uk  
 


